










From: Kula Lynch
To: Aaron Klein
Cc: Arin Blair; Alec Ochs; Josh Snyder; Todd Hart; John Hoty
Subject: CrossView
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:34:50 PM

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SOURCE. PLEASE DO NOT CLICK ON ANY LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS IF YOU ARE NOT EXPECTING THEM OR UNLESS YOU KNOW THEM TO BE SAFE

Aaron –
 
Thank you for meeting with me last week to discuss our project at Cross View.  We are committed to
preserving an area for the bike path to cross our property in the relative location that is currently on
the plan.  We realize that having the three crossings through the bike path is not feasible either for
the City or for us (we would have to gate each access drive, which is not all that practical).  Our
intention is to have vehicular traffic cross the path only at the main gate, with a secondary crossing
at the very east end of our property, but that will really only be for emergency (like fire), or the very
occasional boat or equipment delivery that cannot travel through the main entrance.  Note that we
do plan to have man gate(s) along the pathway so that our guests can enter and exit the pathway. 
Locations for one or more man gates will likely be determined at a later time.
 
Please advise if you have any questions. 
 
Kula Hoty Lynch
Hoty Enterprises, Inc.
Corporate Counsel
5003 Milan Road
Sandusky, OH 44870
419-609-7000
www.hoty.com
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